
 
 

 

APPLICATION FEEDBACK REQUEST GUIDELINES 

 

 

The Fletcher School welcomes applicants who have been denied admission in one 

year to apply again in a later year.  One way to ensure that the second application 

will be stronger than the first, is to request and review feedback from the Office of 

Admissions.  The intention of this feedback is to help you identify strengths and 

weaknesses in your application, and to assist you in preparing for your next 

application.  

 

To request feedback, please send an email to fletcheradmissions@tufts.edu after 

May 1.  Your message should include the following information:  

♦ State your request for feedback, noting the date of your original 

application. 

♦ Note any special questions you have about your application. 

♦ Tell us your plans for the coming year. 

♦ Tell us when you plan to reapply. 

 

Application feedback will be provided starting in June.  Please be patient – many 

applicants request a review of their application and it is a time-consuming 

process.  

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 


